
PUBLIC HEARING 2 
TOWN OF CHASE CITY, VA 

Monday, June 13, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

319 North Main Street, Chase City, VA 23924 

Phone: (434) 372-5136 | www.chasecity.org 

MINUTES 

Call to Order 

Mayor Fahringer called the public hearing to order at 7:02 p.m. 

PRESENT 
Town Manager Dusty Forbes 
Mayor Alden Fahringer 
Council Member Marshall Whitaker 
Council Member BJ Mull 
Council Member Brenda Hatcher 
Council Member Pauline Keeton 
Council Member Michelle Wilson 
 
ABSENT 
Vice-Mayor James Bohannon 
 

Public Hearing regarding proposed FY23 budget 

Mayor Fahringer stated the purpose of this hearing is to hear public comments regarding the 
proposed FY23 budget. 

Richie Richards asked council to fund a part time person for the Chase City Visitors Center at 
Macallum More Museum and Gardens in the amount of $6,292.00 per year. He also stated that 
according to letters received in 2011 from Ricky Reese, former Town Manager that Council 
voted unanimously to support and endorse the visitors center.  

Bev Wood asked that the visitors center be a line item on the budget.  

 

There being no further comments the hearing was closed at 7:07 p.m. 
 

Adjournment  

   
  Alden Fahringer, Mayor 

   

Tonya M. Duffer, Clerk of Council   

 

http://www.chasecity.org/

